
T&T newsletter - W/E 07/07/24

Brixham Vets Champs

Excellent results from the Vets Champs with our Women’s crew winning the Shield 
Final and the Men’s Vets coming 2nd in the Bowl Final. Tough rowing conditions, 

great open water experience 
and an all round great T&T day.

ICE 

Please can we ensure that all members 
have their In Case of Emergency 
details written in their kit bags or 
accessible on their phone, 

Tavistock Lions Fun Day 

Shout out for volunteers to help with 
the Fun day to be held in the 
Meadows, Sunday 14th July.

If you are able to help out please 
email Simon at 

SimonTHowes@iCloud.com

Mixed Champs

Good luck to our crews 
rowing in the Mixed 
Championships at 

Saltash next Saturday 
13th July 

Volunteering for your 
Club 

If you have any spare time, looking to 
learn new skills or would like to offer 

skills to the club  please contact  
chairtamarandtavygigclub.co.uk 

Your club needs your help!

Gabions! 

A big thank you to everyone 
involved in the completion of the 
gabion wall at the site entrance - 
it looks great!
One last push to finish planned 
for next month, more details to 
follow. 

Regatta Round up 

Wow, what a busy couple of 
months Gorran, Rock, Salcombe, 

Hayle and Brixham…… 
 It is fab to see so many members 
competing across the crews and a 
special mention to our fab Junior 

crew AKA the T&T Tornadoes 
oarsome rowing at Hayle!



Junior Squad Jolly Sunday 28th July 11-3pm

The Tornadoes will be inviting other local clubs to a Junior Jamboree at 
WQ - racing, ergo challenges, tug ‘o war and refreshments & BBQ. If 
you can help out on the day, bake a cake and help with launch/ 
recovery of gigs please email juniorstamarandtavy@gmail.com

Gentle reminer to all members to please complete the 
membership form that was sent out earlier in the year 

 If you would like to have an updates or news added to the weekly round up 
please email  tamartavysec@gmail.com  or chairtamarandtavygigclub.com 
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